

Shakopee Area Catholic School

2700 17th Avenue East, Shakopee, MN 55379 Phone: (952) 445~3387 <u>www.SACSschools.org</u>

March 2022

RE: SACS Golf Tournament 2022

Dear Friends of our Shakopee Area Catholic School ("SACS"):

We are pleased to announce our 11th Annual SACS Golf Tournament will be held on Sunday, June 5, 2022! This year marks our 165th year of education in Shakopee. We are asking for your partnership and support as we teach and shape our children.

Our tournament has annually hosted over one hundred golfers and is open to both men and women. Our tournament provides tuition scholarships as we try to make our school accessible to every family who desires an excellent academic and faith-filled Catholic education for their children. Our dream is that tuition is no longer a barrier for any family. In addition to scholarships, we work toward specialty projects that are needed on our school campus. Over the years, our SACS Dads Group has replaced playground basketball hoops, updated the school security system, a new audio system for the gymnasium, various classroom technology upgrades, sponsored staff Christmas parties, completed playground improvements, and donated to the staff bonus fund to show appreciation to the teachers at SACS! In total, this amazing group has raised over \$250,000! In 2022, funds will go towards the SACS kitchen including a new Combi Oven!

As a respected business leader in our community, we would like to invite you to sponsor this year's tournament. Our tournament grows annually and we expect this year to be no exception. Included in this letter you will see our sponsorship levels and the marketing benefits your organization will receive at each level. We hope that you will take advantage of this fantastic opportunity to support our community and, most importantly, the students within our school!

If you are unable to sponsor, we are also in need of auction items and raffle prizes. We would love to have 5-10 really great items for our auction this year! If you are able to sponsor, donate, or have questions, please contact Dave Wenthold at (952) 210-6852 or via Golf@SACSschools.org

On behalf of our students, thank you for your time & consideration! The Parish of Saints Joachim & Anne also thanks you for supporting our blessed Shakopee Area Catholic School! #OnwardAndUpward

Fr. Michael Becker

Bruce Doyle

Dave Wenthold

Love Wenter

Pastor

Interim Principal

SACS Dads Group

President

Parish of Saints Joachim & Anne Shakopee Area Catholic School

2700 17th Avenue East, Shakopee, MN 55379 Phone: (952) 445-3387 Fax: (952) 445-7256 www.SACSschools.org